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From: webmaster@aberdeencity.gov.uk
Sent: 16 October 2014 11:39

To: PI

Subject: Planning Comment for 141393

Comment for Planning Application 141393
Name : K Morgan

Address : 2 Bridge of Muick Cottages
Ballater

AB 355SP

Telephone :

Comment : | wish to object to this Planning Application on the grounds that it is against the Planning Departments Policy
on.nbliterating street frontage green landscaping in favour of parking within this conservation Area. The hedge should
be  placed to soften the frontage. The councll needs to enforce this policy or Queens Road landscape setting is going
to be drastically eroded -similar to the neighbouring property on the western boundary, which has done the same with
parking and doesn't appear to have Planning Approval to do so?
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